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Rebecca Bartleman

From:
Sent: Sunday, 28 March 2021 3:14 AM
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: Electoral Division  Cooper/Kooyong            Name   Corangamite/Tucker

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
 
 
Thanks for giving a retired Yellow Cab driver a say. 1. Could the AEC contemplate merging the electoral divisions of southern 
Cooper, with Kooyong,from the e/w roads of Darebin Road and Normanby Ave, south to the River Yarra and across to suburban 
Kew? 2. Where the electoral division name change to Tucker is concerned,Yorta Yorta woman Margaret (Lilardia) Tucker (1904-
1996),no doubt devoted her life to creating a more equal and understanding society for Aboriginal People,but the enormous and 
tragic Gap that still exists on most measures of Aboriginal well-being,compared to non-indigenous people,probably doesn't warrant 
a name change at this stage,and the electoral division should remain Corangamite. Cheers,Rod. Sun 28/3/21  
Rod Matthews . ph .  
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